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FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK… 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

COVID-19 UPDATE FROM THE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

We thank you for your ongoing support for our school during these COVID times. 

As endorsed by the National Cabinet as part of a nationally consistent approach, wearing masks indoors is 

strongly encouraged and all current strategies remain in place. 

You can support your school community to be COVID-19 safe by: 

• Negative RAT and wear a mask if a close contact. 

• Wearing a mask indoors when visiting the school. 

• Ensuring your family stays up to date with COVID-19 and flu vaccines. 

• Testing your child for COVID-19 if they have symptoms or a household contact. 

• Keeping your child at home if they are unwell. 

• Maintaining good hand hygiene. 

To further support face- to-face learning and minimise disruption to students’ schooling, the WA 

Government will again be providing 20 free Rapid Antigen Tests (RATs) for each student. 

We will provide you with further information in the coming weeks on how you can collect these.  

INTERCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONS 
We are very proud of our Merriwa students. Last week, they competed in the Interschool Cross Country race 
and demonstrated their athletic skill, their determination and their good will for all competitors.  
 
Thank you to Mr Allan and all staff members for training the teams and for your organisation, to help 
make this event such a great success.   

 
VISIT FROM TACTICAL RESPONSE GROUP 
Last week, we were privileged to have a visit from the Tactical Response Group.  Having Tactical 

Response personnel and vehicle on the school grounds was exciting for the students, providing education 

and first-hand experience from the most elite police unit in our state. 

Kind Regards  

Mrs Sue Waterhouse, Principal  
  
 

 

 

 

  KINDY  

ENROLMENTS 

2023 

If your child is born 

between  

1st July 2018 

 -  

30th June 2019 

registrations 

  

are now open.  
  

 

  

  

 
 

Tactical Reponse Group 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fd2u4q3iydaupsp.cloudfront.net%2F9Fbvzo2ptNKUPQf6dsvkAjIrUMK8lcYoXgUIs5qhXkpM6oWdcGaAMBT6Jqzv49kYgcYawXLuiMk8EQhtxGgtLDWS70CsOtlbGGyH2vGtRIzA9GGTvL79UXb0Lnwc7qye&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fhail.to%2Fchevi


   

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

NEWSLETTER RAFFLE 

I have read newsletter 12 Parent signature________________________________ 

 Child’s Name ____________________________________________           Room No._________________ 

  

Congratulations to last newsletter winner – Michael Room 27 

                                                    

 Dear Parents & Carers, 

I hope you have all managed to keep warm and dry and your homes are still secure after the storm we have experienced. I am 

already looking forward to the Spring months and sunny days. 

                                                            I       

I will be taking some much needed long service leave at the end of next week. Mrs Natalie Campbell, one of my deputies, will 

step into the Principal role while I am away for 3 weeks. 

This is Stanley. He is a service dog. Stanley came in to visit the students in Room 27 last week. We hope that he will be able to 

visit regularly. 

Just a gentle reminder that some families have not yet managed to pay the student stationery fee of $60 for the year and the 

$40 voluntary contribution for fees and charges. We absolutely understand that there is hardship in our community and that 

some families may benefit from a payment plan. Please call Kylie or Kris in the office (6206 2330) if you are having  

difficulty.  

Stay well and keep warm,  

 

 

Karen Macri 

Principal ESC 
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Attendance 2022 

Week 3 

                 Attendance breakdown by year level.  

  

   

  

 

 

 

                                            

                                     Attend Today, Achieve Tomorrow  
Welcome back to another great term at Merriwa PS. We are making a huge push this term to try and have as many students    

as possible increase their attendance to above 90%. Please keep letting the school know when students are sick so we can log 

it into our system. 

Remember every day matters.  

Mr Fenn, Associate Principal 
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           KINDY ENROLMENTS 2023 

If your child is born between 1st July 2018 - 30th June 2019 registrations are now open.  

 

Please see the link below for application forms and return by post or email to  

merriwa.ps@edcuation.wa.edu.au with copies of birth certificate and proof of address.  

https://www.merriwaps.wa.edu.au/page/172 

If you are unable to download the form, please call the office on 6206 2340 and we will arrange for forms to be posted.  

CROSS COUNTRY 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                             Library News 
                                                                            

 

 

 

Just a reminder Book Club Issue 5 closes Friday 5 August 2022. 

 

Payment is online as per below (the school does not take payment or cash). 

Order online via Scholastic Australia LOOP website or app https://scholastic.com.au/loop 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fscholastic.com.au%2Floop&data=05%7C01%7CAlison.Humble%40education.wa.edu.au%7Cb6b974ead52d4c1e298208da6f6fd5d4%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637944823356319290%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DR7OMMmWBHqDGY%2FIxTFnPrM5Ga39YBNiElU8dYiEUnk%3D&reserved=0

